
 

 

APPOINTMENTS OVER THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 

 

As has been our policy over recent years, please be 

aware that it will NOT be possible to pre-book 

regular morning or afternoon Doctor appointments 

during the school summer holidays.   

 

This will apply from 25 July – 2 September 2019 

 

 
 

It will still be possible to pre-book appointments at 

some other times and these will be available online as 

well as via Reception.  

 

Pre-bookable appointments are also available at other 

practices in the Amersham/Chesham area every day 

including weekends under the ‘Improved Access’ 

scheme – see our website for details. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 
12/07/19 


